From: Gianni De Fabritiis

Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 3:12 PM

To: COA < coa@brampton.ca >

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 63 Dandelion Road application nr A-2023-0401

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Message from
Giancarmine De Fabritiis
50 Oatfield Road
Brampton ON L6R 1Y4
In reference to your letter regarding Application
For Minor Variance at <u>63 Dandelion Road</u>
I am in favor of denying the permits
These changes will create a precedent
An attract more landlords to do the same
Sincerely
Giancarmine De Fabritiis